
Year 2 Newsletter 10 
Friday 22nd November 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
This week we are adding the suffix -ed to verbs that end in an e.  
The rule is to remove the e and add ed. 
Our spellings for Monday’s quiz are: 

 
In English this week, we have been creating our own adventure stories. We had to create our main 
characters, our setting and choose a villain/monster. We have used adjectives to describe the 
characters and the setting and started to use similes to describe as well. Through drawings and 
story maps, we have learnt our stories and next week, we will begin to write the openings.  
 
In our Maths lessons this week we have continued to look at crossing the tens boundary when 
adding.  

1. First, we must count the ones and recognise that there are more than 9 
ones. We know that we can only have a maximum of 9 in the ones 
column once we have added the ones together. 
 

2. Then, once we have added the ones (in 
this example there are 12), we must 
exchange ten ones for one ten. We set it 
out like this: 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
In our DT lessons, we will soon be creating our very own fairground wheels! To 
be able to do this, we will each need a small cardboard box. If you have any 
cardboard boxes that are ready for recycling (smaller than a cereal box and 
around the size of an icing sugar box), we would massively appreciate these.  
 
 
We would also like to say a big thank you to all those in 2B who have kindly donated for our Friday 
Bake Sale.   
 
 



Thank you for your continued support.  

Mr Bale, Miss Stephenson, Mrs Hirst, Mrs Hodgson and the Year 2 team       


